
DESIGN REVIEW BOARD 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
OFFICES OF PLANNING COMMISSION                                              TELEPHONE (802) 362-4571 
PO BOX  715                                      FAX   (802) 362-5156  

EAST DORSET, VT  05253-0715                  
 

DORSET DESIGN REVIEW BOARD 

July 25, 2012 

 

Members present:  B. Escher (Chairman), R. Cantus, S. Childs, K. Wallace, J. Clubb and T. Hathaway 

The meeting opened at 5:00 p.m. 

 

“Vermont Artists Then & Now” sign and sculpture_________________                ____________________ 

 

The “Vermont Artists Then and Now” will be having a show in the Bickford building (next to Dorset Union 

Store) from August 2
nd

 to September 16
th
.  This is the second year they are holding the show in Dorset. 

 

Georgine Holman dropped off and emailed photos of the proposed sign and sculpture by local artist Matt 

Harding on July 18
th

 and July 21
st
. The sign will be hung on the existing post in front of the Bickford building 

and the sculpture will be put on the green.  Both the sign and sculpture will be up for the duration of the show. 

 

B. Escher stated that the temporary sign conforms to the Dorset sign ordinance and that the DRB had approved 

a temporary sculpture on the Green during last years show. 

 

B. Escher stated that due to the late date, the Artists will not be able to receive an approved permit from the 

Planning Commission before the opening of the show, since the next PC meets on August 7
th
. 

 

T. Hathaway made the motion to approve. 

S. Childs seconded. 

The motion carried 5-0 

 

 

DRB Scheduled Meetings_____________ ______________________________________________________ 

 

The Planning Commission requested that the Design Review Board setup a consistent date each month to meet 

so that they will be able to review the minutes before their scheduled meetings on the first Tuesday of each 

month. In the past, the DRB has met on an “as needed” basis. T. Yandow requested that he receive the DRB’s 

minutes by the 25
th

 of each month. 

 

It was decided we will meet the second Wednesday of each month at 5:30 at B. Escher’s office on Route 30. 

  

The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Robert A. Escher, AIA 

Chairman 

 

cc:  T. Yandow, G. Holman and the Design Review Board Members    


